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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I am writing to you to inform you that Maplesden Noakes School has been working with your 

child’s primary school to organise a taster day for your child at Maplesden on Wednesday 

4th October 2017.  

We know that children can become anxious about the move from primary to secondary and 

we want to be able to show them that there is nothing to worry about. At Maplesden, we 

want your children to grow in confidence and aptitude within an exciting and rewarding 

environment. 

We will ensure that the children are picked up and returned by coach. The coach will leave 

West Borough Primary School at 9.00 am and depart Maplesden Noakes to return to school 

at 2.00 pm. 

I would be grateful if you could provide your child with a packed lunch on the day. 

Students should wear their school PE kit and if they have long hair, should bring along a hair 

band, so that it can be tied up as they will be taking part in PE activities.   

The schedule for the day will be as follows: 

9.40am 10.20am – 
11.20am 

11.20am – 
11.40am 

11.40am – 
12.40pm 

12.40pm – 
1.00pm 

1.00pm – 
2.00pm 

2.00pm –  
2.15pm 

Arrival at 
Maplesden 
Noakes 

Session 1 Break Session 2 Lunch Session 3 Depart 
Maplesden 

 

If you are happy for your son/daughter to take part in the visit, please complete and return 

the slip attached to your child’s primary school by 11th September 2017.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard Owen 

Headteacher 

  

mailto:generalenquiries@maplesden.kent.sch.uk
http://www.maplesden.kent.sch.uk/


Please return this slip to West Borough Primary School by 11th September 2017 

 

Student name……………………………………………………………...Form.……………… 

I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the taster day at Maplesden Noakes 

School on Wednesday 4th October 2017.  Should the necessity arise I also give permission 

for an anaesthetic to be administered. 

Languages Session: Please tick if you are happy to give authorisation for your 

son/daughter to paint henna on their hands during an activity.  

 

Yes   

 

No  

Lunch choice: Please tick one of the boxes 

I will provide my own packed lunch 

I would like West Borough to provide a school packed lunch 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………   Date……………. 


